TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on May 8, 2018

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager

RE: Investment Advisory Committee Appointments

DATE: April 30, 2018

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Town Council appoint two members to serve on the Investment Advisory Committee.

GENERAL INFORMATION

The terms of Andrew Frazier and Kathleen Anderson expire May 2018. Both members are eligible for and have applied for reappointment.

Both applicants have submitted proof of Town of Palm Beach residency.

There are no other applicants for these two seats.

Attachment

KWB:cek

cc: Jane Le Clainche, Director of Finance